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Dyslexia Foundation celebrating Ministry of Education 
recognition of dyslexia 
 
The Dyslexia Foundation of New Zealand is celebrating the news today that the Ministry of 

Education is now willing to embrace the term dyslexia and is developing initiatives that 

support the learning needs of dyslexic students. 

 

“The implications of this announcement for over 70,000 children who most often struggle with 

dyslexia is life changing for them, their families, and their future education,” Chair of the 

Trustees of the Dyslexia Foundation of New Zealand Guy Pope-Mayell said. 

 

“Dyslexia will no longer be a hidden disability in New Zealand and all dyslexic New 

Zealanders can feel proud that their way of thinking has been recognised.”  

 

Pope-Mayell said the foundation applauds the fact that the Ministry’s initiative to undertake an 

analysis of international research and to examine the various international definitions and 

science around dyslexia is now completed. 

 

Based on its findings the Ministry has responded by acknowledging dyslexia and will now 

work on specific initiatives  together with the Dyslexia Foundation of New Zealand and other 

stakeholders in the education sector to define how this will result in changes in delivery of 

learning in the classroom.  

 

“New Zealand now has the opportunity to take international best practice to arrive at initiatives 

for the classroom that will remove the severe disadvantage that dyslexic children presently 

experience.”   

 

By recognising that they must support the dyslexic childs strengths in order to make a 

difference to their learning outcomes the Ministry is opening the door to new classroom 

strategies that are designed for visual thinkers. 

 

This will validate what leading teachers are already embracing and encourage others to 

explore what are often simple yet effective techniques.  



 

 

Pope-Mayell said what is critical now is that teachers receive the training they require so they 

can easily recognise dyslexia  and provide the empathy and learning strategies that allow 

dyslexic children to naturally engage. 

 

This will require funding. Our understanding from yesterday’s meeting with Hon Steve 

Maharey is that funding will prioritise over time as a direct consequence of the process that 

has been started with the Ministry’s statement of intent,” he said. 

 

The Foundation is looking forward to working with the Ministry of Education and others to 

achieve all of this.  

 

The Dyslexia Awareness Week starts on Monday April 23 and will see a huge range of 

activities throughout New Zealand all aimed at raising awareness of dyslexia and will now 

also be cause for celebration. Schools, Dyslexia Solution Providers, Parents and Dyslexic 

individuals are all involved in a diverse range of activities.  

 

A 0900 Dyslexia (0900 39753) fundraising phone number is available to make a $20 donation 

to the Dyslexia Foundation of New Zealand. 
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For more information visit:   

www.dyslexiafoundation.org.nz 

www.cookiemuncherstrust.org.nz 

 


